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It’s been fantastic to watch those in our Year 6 who have chosen to take part in Bikeability training 

this week. I know that they have really enjoyed it and the instructors have been very complimentary 

about the children’s attitude and eagerness! 

I was hoping to bring you the results of our school census last Friday but unfortunately, we had a few 

technical issues. Hopefully we can have another go next term. 

This time next week, we will be breaking up at 2pm for our Easter holidays. It feels sad that we are 

unable to do our Easter bonnet parade, our Church service or even our decorated egg competition (as 

we have to keep to a minimum things coming in to school). However, the future is looking brighter and 

I sincerely hope that the summer      term brings some sunshine and 

warmth as well as some easing of      the restrictions in school and 

our community. Happy Easter to       you all!         Jennifer Bayne 

 

 

Red Nose Day  

We raised a fantastic 

£302.65 last Friday 

for Comic Relief. 

 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Kingfishers – Theo & Sofia    Puffins – George & Olivia      Woodpeckers – Catriona & Joe 

2/3C – Liam & Esme   2/3L – Leo & Calisi  2/3S – Corey & Ruby 

4/5O – Ernie & Wilf  4/5R – Amir & Faith     4/5W – Ava & Tyler 

6B – Cara & Ben           6J – Jack & Isabella 

 

Increase in school meal prices 

The cost of a school meal will increase by 5p after the Easter holidays to £2.40.  

Bikes, Scooters and belongings 

Please can parents supervise younger children at the end of the day. We 

have had reports of children playing on these and touching other 

children’s belongings. 
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Star of the Week Badges 

We are really short of Star of the Week badges. Please can you have a look at home and 

send in any that you might come across so that we can replenish our stock. Many thanks! 

Contact Tracing over the Easter holidays 

If any adult or child who is in school next week were to test positive for COVID-19 within 48 hours of 

being in school, it is imperative that we know so that we can inform Public Health England and contact 

those who need to self-isolate. 

As in the case of positive test results at weekend, please email me directly at jbayne@st-

sampsons.wilts.sch.uk. Please do not use this email address for any other reason during the weekends 

or school holidays. Thank you. 

PE Days 

Unless your class teacher informs you differently, PE days will remain the same as they are now for 

the start of Term 5. Please can your children wear clean school PE kit on these days. 

Family fundraising event over the Easter holidays in aid of the St Sampson's Church Appeal  

 

Some cheeky Easter bunnies are on the loose and up to mischief in Cricklade 

this Easter! Can you follow the map to find them all and solve the riddle? 

 
The Cricklade Easter Bunny Trail will run from 2nd -16th April (within whatever COVID guidelines are in 
place). Trail maps will be on sale soon. Please see our Facebook page for more details 
www.facebook.com/crickladeeasterbunnytrail Proceeds will go to the St Sampson’s Church Appeal.  

 
The St Sampson's Church Appeal is working to raise funds to transform our church into a dry, warm and 

comfortable space for church and wider community use. We are starting with urgent repairs to the leaking 

roof before moving onto the internal development. More details about the church appeal project are 

available on our website www.stsampsonschurchappeal.co.uk 

We break up at the end of this term for our Easter 

holidays on Thursday, 1st April @ 2:00pm. 

The summer term begins on Monday, 19th April. 
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